Newsletter No:51

TE KURA MAOR! O
NGA TAPUWAE

Te Kura Maori o Nga Tapuwae

A MANGERE OTAHUHU SCHOOLS LEAGUE TOURNAMENT
Wednesday 19t May 2021

Téna koutou e nga Matua,

Your child has been selected to represent Te Kura Maori o Nga Tapuwae at the Mangere
Otahuhu Schools league competition to be held at Norana Park on Favona Road Tuesday 1%t of
June 2021

We will depart school no later than 8.30am so please ensure your child arrives to school no
|later than 8.15am. We arrive back to school before 3pm so normal collecting of your child will
remain the same. Also we will be holding lunch time trainings for the team every Tuesday and
Thursday leading up to our tournament date. We ask if all Parents could make sure your child
has training gear, boots or running shoes and a change of clothes for the training days.

The cost for the tournament has been subsidized by the Kura and there is no cost for this trip.
Students are expected to wear school tracksuit and suitable attire for the day. Please ensure
your child is well prepared and MUST have boots and a mouth guard. Please also ensure your
child has a packed lunch and a large bottle of water to sip on.

Please endeavour to have this permission slip returned to the Kura no later than Monday 24t
May 2021. If you require further information, please contact me on 551 - 6161.

No

Olivia Chapman
Kaiako Hakinakina

MANGERE OTAHUHU SCHOOLS LEAGUE TOURNAMENT

| do give permission for to Attend and participate in the
Mangere Otahuhu Schools league tournament. | will ensure my child is well equipped with the
correct gear and ensure the permission slip is returned no later than Monday 24t May 2021

O | am available to support with transport. My contact numberis ..............cccocviieinicinnn

Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




